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1 Willis Street 
Wellington 6011 
 
Via email: FSR@ea.govt.nz 
 
Consultation Paper—The future operation of New Zealand’s power system 
 
Introduction 
The Lines Company Limited (TLC) thanks the Electricity Authority (Authority) for the opportunity to submit on 
the Authority’s Consultation Paper—The future operation of New Zealand’s power system. The Authority seeks 
views on the potential challenges and opportunities that the Authority has identified, and any others we 
consider important. 
 
Submissions 
TLC has not submitted a standalone response, but we have contributed to and support the following 
submissions: 

• Northern Energy Group (NEG) 

• Electricity Networks Aotearoa (ENA) 
 
Summary 
If the Authority has any queries on the submissions, please reach out to the contact detailed in the submission. 
Also, if the Authority has any questions for TLC, please get in touch with Craig G. Donaldson, Pricing & 
Regulatory Specialist, at craig.donaldson@thelines.co.nz. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Kyla Johansen 
Pricing, Regulatory and Commercial Manager 
Compliance And Revenue Assurance 
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